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NATIONAL CONSTITUTION CENTER TO OPEN 19TH AMENDMENT EXHIBIT IN COMMEMORATION OF 

THE 2020 CENTENNIAL ANNIVERSARY  
 

In summer 2020, the Center will open a new exhibit on the development of the women’s rights 
movement and the ratification of a voting rights amendment in 1920 

 
Philadelphia, PA (August 15, 2019) – On August 18, America celebrates the 99th anniversary of the 
ratification of the 19th Amendment to the U.S. Constitution, which guaranteed the right of women to 
vote. In advance of this anniversary, the National Constitution Center announced it will open a new 19th 
Amendment exhibit in the summer of 2020 in celebration of the centennial. 
 
“The ratification of the 19th Amendment extended the Constitution’s promise of equal citizenship to 
women, underscoring the core values of the Declaration of Independence and the Constitution,” said 
National Constitution Center President and CEO Jeffrey Rosen. “On the occasion of the 100th 
anniversary of the 19th Amendment, the National Constitution Center is thrilled to open a new exhibit 
to inspire and educate visitors of all ages about the visionary leaders who worked to secure this 
landmark amendment and about the constitutional path to voting rights for women.” 
 
Tracing the triumphs and struggles that led to the ratification of the 19th Amendment, the new exhibit 
will explore the long fight for women’s suffrage, beginning before the Civil War. It will highlight the 
constitutional arguments and historical context of the movement, as well as spotlight the key advocates 
for women’s rights and the methods they used to persuade the states and then the nation to recognize 
equal citizenship for women. Beginning in the early- to mid-1800s, the exhibit will capture the early 
efforts to secure rights for women and follow the story into the Reconstruction era when the movement 
grew—and split over women’s rights versus rights for newly freed African Americans. The story will 
continue with state-level campaigns for suffrage and the push for a national amendment, and will 
culminate with the ratification of the 19th Amendment, its impact, and the ongoing push for equal rights 
that followed ratification in 1920. 
 
The 19th Amendment exhibit will build upon the National Constitution Center’s newest permanent 
exhibit, Civil War and Reconstruction: The Battle for Freedom and Equality, which is America’s first 
exhibit devoted to the constitutional legacy of the Civil War and Reconstruction. The new exhibit, 
located adjacent to the Civil War and Reconstruction gallery, will explore how the women’s rights 
movement grew alongside the anti-slavery movement and ultimately gained momentum during 
Reconstruction as part of the ongoing battle for freedom and equality for all. 
 
The exhibit will be open for the centennial year and beyond. The National Constitution Center is a proud 
partner of Vision2020’s Women 100, a celebration of American women in the year 2020, in honor of the 
100th anniversary of the 19th Amendment.  
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About the National Constitution Center  
The National Constitution Center in Philadelphia brings together people of all ages and perspectives, 
across America and around the world, to learn about, debate, and celebrate the greatest vision of 
human freedom in history, the U.S. Constitution. A private, nonprofit organization, the Center serves as 
America’s leading platform for constitutional education and debate, fulfilling our congressional charter 
“to disseminate information about the U.S. Constitution on a nonpartisan basis.” As the Museum of We 
the People, the Center brings the Constitution to life for visitors of all ages through interactive programs 
and exhibits. As America’s Town Hall, the Center brings the leading conservative and liberal thought 
leaders together to debate the Constitution on all media platforms. As a Headquarters for Civic 
Education, the Center delivers the best educational programs and online resources that inspire citizens 
and engage all Americans in learning about the U.S. Constitution. For more information, call 215-409-
6700 or visit constitutioncenter.org. 
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